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Olivia Sontag

From: Olivia Sontag
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 1:16 PM
To: Phyllis Carlyle
Subject: RE: Meeting dates and signage Winslow Hotel

Hi Phyllis, 
 
Thank you for your comments. 
 
The applicant is updating the signage to state that the meeting is “TBD”. Review is still occurring and we do not have 
another meeting date set at this point. You’ll need to check the City’s website for new dates on the project (as indicated 
on the sign): http://www.ci.bainbridge-isl.wa.us/434/Hearing-Examiner 
 
Our Hearing Examiner holds hearings at 10am and 1pm on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays of the month. We are exploring the 
possibility of moving the meeting but are also trying to remain cognizant of those who would prefer the 
morning/daytime hearing.  
 
Thanks! 
 

 
Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
 
 
From: Phyllis Carlyle <pcarlyle5@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2019 3:24 PM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Meeting dates and signage Winslow Hotel 
 
Olivia, 
 
The meeting date on the signage in front of the proposed hotel site still says April 25th for the planning commission. Can 
we not update this sign?   
 
It seems crucial to me that people should have the opportunity to attend the Hearing Examiners meeting.  Having it at 
10 am makes it impossible for people who work to attend.  Since this project affects so many people is there not a way 
that this meeting could take place in the early evening? 
 
Phyllis Carlyle  
--  
Sent from Gmail Mobile 


